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Parent Lite 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am writing to inform you about a new system that the school is implementing soon. This system is called 

Parent Lite and it’s the system which will take over from the information sheets (data collection) that the 

school sends out yearly for you to update the current information. 

Why are we implementing this change? 

We are implementing this change to enable your personal information to be much more secure within our 

school. This also prevents your data from being potentially leaked or paper copies being accidently 

misplaced and therefore is much safer to be done online. This is also better for the school as we are able to 

find the necessary information about your child much quicker than if we had paper copies and had to go 

through filing cabinets with a heavy amount of information stored within. Overall it is much more efficient 

and secure for both the school and you. 

How easy is it to use? 

The system is a simple to use and will look somewhat like this dependant on the 

phone you have. It will ask for: Student Information, Address, Telephones and 

emails, Medical Details, Cultural information, Dietary Needs, Nationality and 

Passports, Travel, Parental Consent and Contacts. It will be set out to look like 

this:  

As you can see this system is very simple to use and the information will be 

collected on first sign in and you can sign in whenever you need to update new 

information. 

I suggest that you get this system as quick as possible as it could help the 

school and your child just that bit more insuring that your child gets the best 

education possible.  

Sincerely, 

Matthew Peverelle 

IT Support Apprentice 

Quest Academy 

MacIntyre Academies 

 

 

 


